## Welcome to 2nd GRADE!

It's me, Mrs. Aptacyl

We get to be in second grade together!



During the summer I have:

- been to the beach.
- read books on my deck.
- learned more about teaching.
- spent time outside.
- cooked and baked a lot.
- grilled with Mr. Aptacy.
- attended amazing concerts.
- gardened in the morning.
- laughed with my friends and family.
- Relaxed by the pool.

Dear 2<sup>nd</sup> Grader and Family.

I am so very excited to be your teacher this year! Most of you will remember me from the hallways, recess, or visiting your first-grade classroom. We have so much to learn this year, I promise we'll laugh each day. I can't wait to share my favorite stories, math strategies and games, word puzzles, reading games, writing ideas to try, science facts, and information about communities. It will be interesting to hear about your summer and what you're excited for in second grade. Please let me know if there is something I can do to help you and your family prepare for the new school year. I cannot wait to see your smiles on Tuesday, September 3! If you would like, you can design a paper to hang on your locker. Please make sure it's no larger than 8.5 x 1 I size. See you soon!

Love, Mrs. Aptacy

## Contact Information

E-mail: japtacy@cbsd.org

\*Email is the most efficient way to contact me

Phone: (267) 893-3600